
 

 
 

ADDENDUM 2 

September 11, 2019 

RFQ IT 73-19 
 

Information Technology Services for Okaloosa County 
 

The Addendum 2 is to clarify the budget allocated to this contract. 
 

The answer provided within Addendum 1 to the question “What is the budget 
allocated to this contract?” was an incorrect answer because, the answer held an 
additional zero.  
 
Below is the correct answer to the question “What is the budget allocated to this contract?” 

Answer:  Estimated to be up to $100,000.00 per year. 

 

Note: The RFQ Opening Date & Time remains on September 18, 2019 at 3:00 P.M. CST 

 


